
The Cambridgeshire Branch of  

The Game & Wildlife Conservation Trust 
invite you to 

A Fabulous Simulated  
Game Shoot 

Saturday 10th May 2014, 8:30am  
at Wadlow Farm, Six Mile Bottom Road,  

West Wratting, Cambridgeshire, CB21 5NF 

This event is kindly sponsored by  

Sporting Game Feeds  



The Cambridgeshire Branch of  

The Game & Wildlife Conservation Trust 
invite you to 

A Fabulous Simulated Game Shoot 
at Wadlow Farm, Six Mile Bottom Road,  

West Wratting, Cambridgeshire CB21 5NF 

(by kind permission of John Latham and Richard Clarke) 

Saturday 10th May 2014 
from 8.30am onwards (finish for lunch at 1:00pm) 

To enter please complete this portion and send with your cheque (payable to The Game and 
Wildlife Conservation Trust) to Katy Davies, Marshall of Cambridge (Holdings) Limited, The     
Airport, Cambridge, CB5 8RX. For electronic bank payments please contact Katy on 07747 
620330 or at kad@marcamb.co.uk  
Please note: all entries must be pre-booked and need payment for confirmation – places are 
limited, so please book early this year . 
 

Name 
        
Address    
 
 
 
Email 
 
Telephone  
 

Team name 

The day’s shooting will be based solely on teams (apart from the individual Pool 
Shoot), providing great sport. 
 

The team shoot will be the main event of the day and will comprise 500 sporting birds with 
teams of 4 people shooting on 6 stands. There will be 3 team prizes, plus prizes for best 2 adults 
and 2 under 18’s team. There will also be a Prize Pool Shoot entered on an individual basis on 
the day, entries and payment on the day. 
 
Please note:- This includes a 100 bird stand which is the famous “Richard Clarke Flush”. 
 
USE OF FIBRE WADS, EAR DEFENDERS & PROTECTIVE GLASSES REQUIRED AT ALL TIMES. 
  
Cost is £250 for a team, which includes hog roast lunch with new potatoes and salad. Breakfasts 
and bar refreshments will also be available. Additional lunches can be pre-booked at £10 each 
and a limited number of lunch tickets will be available on the day at £12. 

This invite has been kindly designed and printed by Ashton KCJ Solicitors. 


